
July, 2025 
 

Notice of Relocation of Toshiba International Foundationʼs Office 

This is to inform you that Toshiba International Foundation will relocate all operations from 
Shibaura in Minato-ku, Tokyo, to Kawasaki, Kanagawa Prefecture, effective from the start of 
business on July 28, 2025. Please refer to the details below. 
 
This move is in line with the relocation of Toshiba Corporationʼs headquarters to Kawasaki, 
scheduled for this summer. The relocation will not affect our commitment to further 
strengthening our operations and striving to meet your expectations, and your continued 
support and encouragement would be highly appreciated.  
 
 
 New location 

Address :  72-34, Horikawa-cho, Saiwai-ku, Kawasaki-shi, 
Kanagawa Prefecture, 2122-8585, Japan 
(2nd floor of Lazona Kawasaki Toshiba Building) 

Phone :  +81-44-578-8269 
Date of relocation : July 28, 2025 (Monday) 
 
 

 Access 

 
 One minute on foot from JR Kawasaki Station 
 Five minutes on foot from Keikyu Kawasaki Station 


